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Happy November, AAUW Tampa Members! 

 

I hope this message finds you well as we transition into a new 

month. November brings cooler weather and the anticipation of 

the holiday season. My thoughts are with those who faced 

challenges during Hurricanes Helene and Milton. As a fellow 

Floridian, I understand the resilience and strength our 

community shows during these times. 

 

As we move forward, let’s embrace togetherness and support. 

Cooler weather (yes, I’ll take 70s and 80s 😊) is perfect for 

reflecting on our experiences and uplifting one another. Small 

acts of kindness for World Kindness Day on November 13, or 

checking in on a neighbor, make a difference. Let’s make this 

November a month of compassion and community. 

 

This month’s newsletter includes a message from the President 

(p. 2), a calendar of events and birthdays (p. 3), and an 

important discussion on information security (p. 4). It also 

highlights the significance of voting in the upcoming election 

(p. 5), offers inspiration and holiday self-care tips (p. 6), and 

provides updates on AAUW Florida’s impact and November 

reminders (pp. 7-8). Finally, it encourages members to stay 

connected and share their experiences (p. 9). 

 

As we approach Election Day on Tuesday, November 5th, it’s 

crucial to remember the power of your vote. Voting is a 

fundamental right and a vital way to influence the future of our 

community and country. With only three days left, make sure 

you’re prepared: 

• Ensure your voter registration is up to date. 

• Confirm the location and hours of your polling place. 

• Familiarize yourself with the candidates and issues on 

the ballot. 
 

Thank you for being an active part of our community. Let’s 

make November a month of unity, kindness, and positive 

change.  

                            Authored By: Dr. Demetrix Rostick-Owens                                     

                                DIRECTOR OF COMMUNICATIONS  
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A Message from the President 
 

Dear AAUW Tampa Members: 
 

As November unfolds, I want to emphasize the significant milestone this month brings. On November 5th, we, as a 

community, have the profound opportunity to vote if you have not done so in early voting. Our participation in these 

elections is a powerful statement, especially when it comes to advocating for women's 

issues that are central to our mission. Voting is not just a right; it’s a responsibility to shape 

the world we want to see—one where gender equity is the norm, not the exception. Our 

work is not done even if you voted already,  I urge each of you to encourage those around 

you to vote. Bring Souls to the Polls and Heartbeats to the Streets to Vote! 

A heartfelt thank you to everyone who attended our October 

fundraiser, the Murder Mystery Brunch was brilliantly brought to life 

by the Pelican Players. Your support enables us to  raise funds for Tech 

Trek and scholarships, empowering young women in STEM. A special 

note of gratitude goes to our Planning Committee, especially under the dedicated leadership of 

Dr. Bert Dunbar, who ensured the event’s success. It was a day filled with fun, camaraderie, and 

purpose. The beautiful baskets created raised an estimated $1000 alone. This does not include 

revenue from ticket sales which our financial officer will be sharing at the upcoming meeting. 

Looking ahead, I am thrilled to announce our upcoming General Membership Meeting on November 16th. We are 

excited to host representatives from the FBI, who will be presenting on Cyber Security 

and Internet Safety—critical topics in our increasingly digital world. This is sure to be 

an enlightening session, and I encourage you all to invite friends and colleagues to join 

us. It's a wonderful opportunity to learn how we can protect ourselves and our loved ones 

online. Did you know that in the past year alone, cybercrime has increased by over 

400%? This statistic highlights the importance of staying informed and vigilant. 

As we transition into the holiday season, let’s take a moment to reflect on all we are grateful for. Health, family, and 

community top the list, along with our incredible AAUW chapter. Together, we advance opportunities for women 

and girls both locally and nationally. Our work makes a tangible 

impact, and it is through your passion and dedication that we 

continue to thrive. We should be proud of ourselves for being of 

service to others. I look forward to seeing you all over the 

holidays including for our December Meeting, which will be a 

holiday celebration you do not want to miss. Special thanks to our incredible Director of Programs, Ms. Carolyn 

Austin. She is doing an outstanding job bringing us quality programming. Let’s show her our thanks by showing up 

and  showing out with our attendance and bringing lots of guests! 

Wishing you all a joyful and safe Thanksgiving. May it be filled with warmth, gratitude, and wonderful moments 

with loved ones. 

With thanks and best wishes!  

Authored By: Shella M. Miller, Ph.D., FACHE  

AAUW TAMPA BRANCH PRESIDENT  
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SUN MON TUE WED THU FRI SAT 

     
1 

 

World Vegan 

Day 

2  

3 

 

Daylight Saving 

Time Ends 

4 

 

Diwali 

5 

 

Election Day  

6  7 

 

National STEM 

Day 

8 9 

 

World Freedom 

Day 

10 

World Science 

Day for Peace 

and 

Development 

11 

 

Veterans Day, 

Singles Day 

12  13 

 

World Kindness 

Day 

14 
 

Children’s Day & 

World Diabetes 

Day 

15 16 

17 18 19  20 21 22 23 

24 25 26 

 

Constitution  

Day 

27 28 

 

Thanksgiving;  

AAUW Founded 

(1881) 

29 

 

 

Black Friday 

30 

Small Business 

Saturday & 

Women 

Entrepreneurs 

Day 

Have we missed your 

Birthday? Reach out to let us 

know and to get your 

information updated!!!  

 

Email us today! 

mailto:drostickowensaauw@gmail.com
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How Secure Is Your Information? 

 Let’s Talk, November 16 
 

Are you concerned about the rising threats in cyber security?  

Do you want to learn how to protect yourself and your loved ones from elder abuse?  

Curious about the latest trends in economic security and how they impact your future? 
 

Don’t miss our upcoming meeting where we’ll dive deep into these critical issues.  

Gain valuable insights, share your thoughts, and be part of a community striving for a safer, more secure world. 
 

 
 

DID YOU KNOW? 
 

73% of women worldwide have 

experienced some form of cyber 

violence, including cyber fraud 

 

One in six older women 

worldwide experienced some form 

of abuse in the past year 

59% of women in the U.S. are 

living paycheck to paycheck, 

compared to 41% of men as of 2023 

 
 Image 1 

      
                     Image 2       

           Image 3 
 

(Image References: Image 1: knowledge.unwomen.org, Image 2: ncea.acl.gov, & Image 3: cnbc.com) 

 

https://knowledge.unwomen.org/en/articles/facts-and-figures/facts-and-figures-economic-empowerment
https://ncea.acl.gov/prevalenceofeldermistreatment
https://www.cnbc.com/2023/12/05/women-are-more-likely-to-live-paycheck-to-paycheck-report-finds.html
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Public Policy Matters 

Let Your Voice Be Heard… Vote! 
 

The 2024 General Election is just a few days away!  Are you Ready to Vote?  Do you have a Vote Plan?  There are 

important issues on the ballot, such as reproductive freedom, women’s economic security, and education.  Get ready 

by utilizing voter resources at Vote411.org, LWV 2024 Nonpartisan Voter Guide,  AAUW National and AAUW 

Florida.  Become an informed voter and elevate your impact!   Current Florida voter turnout as of 30 October was 

40.31%.  Remember voting is not only your Civic Right, but it is your Civic Responsibility!!! 

AAUW Florida’s Public Policy Committee, led by Dr. Mary Gatta and Dr. Patrica DeWitt, conducted a timely 

and insightful forum on LGBTQ+ Families and Florida’s Don’t Say Gay Law, in October.  The guest speaker, 

Clark University Professor Abbie Goldberg, shared her research on the impact of the law on LGBTQ+ 

parents.  If you missed the presentation, a link to the recording will be posted to the AAUW FL website.   

 

Contributed By: K. Lee-Smith, Ph.D.  

AAUW TAMPA CO-DIRECTOR OF PUBLIC POLICY  

 

 

 

                       
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.vote411.org/
https://lwvfl.org/wp-content/uploads/2024/09/2024-English-Voter-Guide-FINAL-2024-VG.pdf
https://www.aauw.org/resources/policy/get-involved-in-elections/
https://aauw-fl.aauw.net/files/2024/07/Public-Policy-Ed-Series-flyer24-25.png
https://aauw-fl.aauw.net/files/2024/07/Public-Policy-Ed-Series-flyer24-25.png
https://www.aauw.org/resources/news/media/press-releases/2024-gender-pay-gap-data/
https://www.aauw.org/resources/programs/womens-economic-empowerment-initiative/
https://aauw-fl.aauw.net/public-policy-issue-forums/
https://my.aauw.org/event-information?id=a0lQr000000mIAjIAM
https://us06web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZwsc--sqz4jGNRHpaeRjzaonOkqFr65AFiu#/registration
https://my.aauw.org/event-information?id=a0lQr000000mCBlIAM
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Inspirational Corner 
 

Psalm 33:10-11 NIV 

“The LORD foils the plans of the nations; he 

thwarts the purposes of the peoples. [11] But the 

plans of the LORD stand firm forever, the purposes 

of his heart through all generations.” 

When I read this scripture, I immediately thought 

about the impending presidential election. Then I 

remembered something my mom said all the time, 

“Do your best and God will do the rest.” 

It is necessary for us to be informed voters. Know 

and understand what and who you are voting for and 

why. It will make decision-making so much easier. 

Father, we pray for the people of the United States. We humbly ask for peace before, during, and after this 

electoral process and the transition of power. Lord, we know that You can be in the midst of many things, and we 

welcome Your Divine inspiration and powerful Touch. Father, we love You and praise Your holy name. In Jesus’ 

name we pray. Amen. 

Contributed By: Carolyn L. Austin 

AAUW TAMPA DIRECTOR OF PROGRAMS  
 

Holiday Self-Care 
 

As Thanksgiving approaches, it’s essential to prioritize self-care. 

Amidst the hustle and bustle, take time to relax and recharge. 

Practice gratitude, enjoy nature, and set boundaries to avoid 

burnout. Remember, taking care of yourself allows you to fully 

enjoy the holiday season with loved ones.  

 

To enhance your self-care 

routine, consider setting 

specific goals for relaxation and 

mindfulness. Schedule regular 

breaks, engage in activities that 

bring you joy, and don’t hesitate 

to delegate tasks. By being 

proactive about your well-being, 

you’ll navigate the holiday 

season with greater ease and 

fulfillment.  

 

Additionally, make sure to reflect on what truly matters to you 

during this time. Embrace moments of solitude to recharge, and 

don’t forget to celebrate your achievements, no matter how 

small. By incorporating these practices, you’ll create a more 

balanced and joyful holiday experience.  
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AAUW Florida Impact 
Do you have a project                            

that needs funding? 

Join the  

AAUW Florida Board 
 

  

AAUW Florida, is taking requests from AAUW Branches 

that need funding for projects.  Is there a project in Tampa 

that is near and dear to your heart, apply for the funding to 

support your project.   

 

Access past approved projects and the guidelines, by 

clicking here. Questions? Contact Diana Sells 

 

Do you have a desire to empower and impact 

girls and women across the state of Florida!  You 

can do so by becoming an AAUW FL Board 

Member.  The list of positions are above.   

 
Are you interested in learning more?  Contact 

Juanita Zwaryczuk, at namastejfz@gmail.com 

 

November Reminders 

 

 

On November 5, polls are open from 7 a.m. to 7 p.m.  

If you are in line by 7 p.m., you can vote.  

Following the dual hurricanes we recently experienced,  

check for potential changes to your polling 

precinct before heading to the polls. 

 

Additionally, to vote,  

bring one or two forms off your photo ID  

with your signature. 

 

Make sure your voice is heard! 

 

 

  

 

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0010BhZSOdZhL51uEvyUBWMUD647FegpxdtJpmtrC2-TM879ewCiwZKf49ssQ90CLxR1ahKXB79zTYYyb2fCh-jb5yEKWDvFkwdkIJYtxHMS10tw1BVAWCGlj6wY_bZKWUeOHFW7PtN5FX7xSPCPq96ok_gLRp4gotMiLLA96KB6Pg=&c=B92ckEA5RKXiyuGxs7LiPKNxDQNnDbMD1F7hkg_ZGzH93TnzG_b-OA==&ch=qxb3-U7cbA57bEfn1xz1GeP4eftJSzOM_GCFSsKzis9dqb1Jeqnfxg==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0010BhZSOdZhL51uEvyUBWMUD647FegpxdtJpmtrC2-TM879ewCiwZKf49ssQ90CLxR1ahKXB79zTYYyb2fCh-jb5yEKWDvFkwdkIJYtxHMS10tw1BVAWCGlj6wY_bZKWUeOHFW7PtN5FX7xSPCPq96ok_gLRp4gotMiLLA96KB6Pg=&c=B92ckEA5RKXiyuGxs7LiPKNxDQNnDbMD1F7hkg_ZGzH93TnzG_b-OA==&ch=qxb3-U7cbA57bEfn1xz1GeP4eftJSzOM_GCFSsKzis9dqb1Jeqnfxg==
mailto:aauwflsells@gmail.com
mailto:namastejfz@gmail.com
https://dos.fl.gov/elections/for-voters/check-your-voter-status-and-polling-place/voter-precinct-lookup/
https://dos.fl.gov/elections/for-voters/check-your-voter-status-and-polling-place/voter-precinct-lookup/
https://dos.fl.gov/elections/for-voters/check-your-voter-status-and-polling-place/voter-precinct-lookup/
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November 11 is Veteran’s Day! 
 

Thank you to our service women and men. 

  

Did you know that women have been integral to the 

U.S. military since the days of the Revolutionary 

War? Today, they represent nearly 10% of all 

veterans, continually shattering glass ceilings and 

serving with honor. Their dedication and 

achievements have been pivotal in shaping our 

nation’s history and securing our freedoms. 

  

  
 

 

 

Set Your Clocks Back on 

November 3rd 

Set Your Clocks Back on 

November 13th 

Shop local on 

November 30th 

 

Don’t forget to set your clock 

back an hour on Sunday, 

November 3rd at 2:00 a.m. 

Daylight Saving Time ends so we 

get an extra hour of sleep.  

 

Make the most of it and enjoy! 

 

 

Celebrate World Kindness Day on 

November 13th!  

 

Spread positivity through small 

acts of kindness. A little kindness 

goes a long way in making the 

world brighter. 
 

 

Support your 

community on Small 

Business Saturday! 

Boost small businesses 

and enjoy unique finds. 

Every purchase makes 

a difference!  
 

                                                                                                                



 

Stay Connected, Like & Share  

   

Tampa (FL) Branch  
Making A Difference for over 100 Years  

 

• Access the AAUW Community Hub to renew membership: https://my.aauw.org/onlinejoin  

• Learn more or find out how to donate to AAUW Tampa Tech Trek: aauwtampatechtrek@gmail.com 

• Share your interests related to forming a Special Interest Group: aauwtampainfo@gmail.com  

• Stay in the Know with AAUW Florida: https://aauw-fl.aauw.net 

• Stay in the Know with AAUW National: https://www.aauw.org/  

• FIND US, LIKE US and SHARE US on Facebook: AAUW Tampa | Temple Terrace FL | Facebook  

(or Click the Picture to Log In) 

 

      

  

 

  

mailto:aauwtampatechtrek@gmail.com
https://aauw-fl.aauw.net/
http://www.aauw.org/
http://www.aauw.org/
https://www.facebook.com/AAUWTB/
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